THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
TERESA MORGAN, Superintendent
DATE:

November 19, 2020
SUBJECT:
APPROVE SCHOOL SECURITY FUNDS REQUEST.
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve a School Security Fund Request. 
FACTS
House Bill 352 (2020 budget bill) included funding for a variety of school safety facility upgrades. The budget bill included $18.2 million for this purpose, with the funds contained in the capital construction allocation assigned to the Kentucky Department of Education (KDE)
This amount was based on a survey of districts by the Kentucky School Boards Association last year and based on the requirements contained in Senate Bill 1 (2019), which was signed into law on March 11, 2019 under an emergency clause. The funds are limited to the six required security devices identified in SB 1 (KRS 158.162(3)(d) and allow districts to recover expenses for those items that have occurred or will occur after the effective date of the legislation.

	 
	2018-2019 
	2020-2021

	District
	 E.O.Y. AADA with half Kindergarten
	School Security Funds

	231 Hardin County
	12,952.01
	$401,764



RECOMMENDATION

I RECOMMEND THE BOARD approve a SCHOOL SECURITY fund request in the amount of $401,764 FOR SECURITY AT LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD approve a SCHOOL SECURITY fund request in the amount of $401,764 FOR SECURITY AT LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY.
